
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/15/2011 3:10:00 PM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: PG&E RA Oil 1.11-06-011 

Uh, just received this. Troubling tone. 

From: Shapson, Mitchell [mailto:mitchell.shapson@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 3:05 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: PG&E RA Oil 1.11-06-011 

Dear Mr. Cherry: 

Attached please find CPSD's first set of discovery in 1.11-06-011. [Discovery 
No: PG&E 1.11-06-011-001] Please confirm (via email) receipt of the attached and 
that I don't need to mail you a hard copy. 

Mitchell Shapson 

Staff Attorney 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office 415.703.2727 

Cell 415.519.3366 

Mitchell.Shapson@cpuc.ca.aov 

SB GT&S 0385514 
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